
 

 

February 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
 
YEAR 7 – AUTHOR VISIT – CHRIS BRADFORD – WORLD BOOK DAY THURSDAY 1ST MARCH 
 
 
As part of St Aidan’s Literacy Week 2018 (26th February – 1st March), we have invited author 
Chris Bradford in to speak to Year 7 during periods 4 and 5 of the school day on World Book Day, 
Thursday 1st March. As the Top Ten bestselling author of ‘The Bodyguard’ and ‘Young Samurai’ 
series, it is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to get involved with Literacy Week and to be 
inspired! 
 
Chris will be spending the day in school speaking to students and signing copies of his novels. If 
students would like their books personally signed by the author, please pre-order copies using 
the form attached. This form needs to be completed and handed in to the library by 
Monday 19th February and cash or a cheque brought in on Thursday 1st March.  
 
To enable the visit to take place, we are asking each pupil for a voluntary donation of £2.50, 
which you can pay by ParentPay by Thursday 1st March.   
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Lewis 
Literacy Coordinator 
 


